
WHEREAS Greater Sudbury City Council values the sustainability of our infrastructure;

AND WHEREAS Greater Sudbury City Council would like to provide the best value for our 

citizen’s hard earned tax dollars, while providing them with the best possible services;

AND WHEREAS the City of Greater Sudbury must look to new ways to invest in this 

infrastructure to ensure sustainability for the future of our community;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that pursuant to Council’s approval of the 2016 rate increase 

for water/wastewater, that the Chief Financial Officer work with the General Manager of 

Infrastructure Services to provide Council with a report in June 2016, outlining the allocation of 

operating and capital expenditures based on the most up-to-date information, as well as 

recommendations from staff to realign the water/wastewater budget, prioritizing additional 

investment in capital within this same budget.


